
 
Phone: (954) 786-4107      City of Pompano Beach  Fax: (954) 786-4011 

                     Public Works Department    
 
    MEMORANDUM NO.ST21-06 

 
 
DATE:   September 29, 2021 
 
TO:           Carla Byrd, General Service Director 

 
FROM:         Arthur Lindsey, Streets Operations Manager  
 
VIA:   Robert McCaughan, Public Works Director 
 
SUBJECT:   BID T-14-21 Asphaltic Concrete Pavement Surfacing  
 

 
 
Attached is the Bid Award Recommendation Form. I have completed all the necessary 
information.  Please award Bid #T-14-21 Weekley Asphalt Paving Inc., for asphalt road 
resurfacing program. 
 
The Capital Project Road Resurfacing Program which will be taken from the Capital 
Improvement Project account 302-7303-541-65-12 in the amount of $1,440,547.00. 
This material will be used throughout the City of Pompano in various locations. This 
project will be an ongoing twenty (20) year cycle program (which will vary according to 
traffic conditions) to provide resurfacing and promote safe streets. 
 
 
 

 

AL/JJ 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 




